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Subject: Potential Claim Notifications for Martino's Master Dry Cleaners, 41 st Ave 
and 52nd St 

Dear Mr. Martino, 

The purpose of this letter is to acknowledge the receipt of your potential claim notifications 
for the Dry Cleaners Environmental Response Fund (DERF). As required bys. 292.65(4)(d), 
Wis. Stats., I am advising you that, based on the preliminary information you provided on the 
Potential Claim Notification form, I estimate that you are eligible to apply to DERF for 
reimbursement of your cleanup costs at the following sites. 

Facility Name Facility Address DNRProject Proj Manager 
Manager Phone 

Martino's Master 7513 41 st Ave, John Feeney 920-892-8756 X 

Dry Cleaners Kenosha 3023 
Martino's Master 3917 52nd St, John Feeney 920-892-8756 X 

Dry Cleaners Kenosha 3023 

Due to increasing demand on the DERF for reimbursements, it is likely that reimbursements 
will be delayed. At this time, we are unable to predict the length of this delay in 
reimbursement, but audited claims will be reimbursed on a first-come, first-serve basis as 
funds become available. 

Complete information and details of the dry-cleaning program are available on-line at 
http://www.dnr .state. wi. us/ org/aw/rr/financial/ dry clean.html. 

Please keep in close contact with your DNR Project Manager for each site, listed above, 
throughout the entire clean up and site investigation bidding process. Be sure to communicate with 
your DNR Project Manager because you will need his approval sign off on the site investigation 
bid before work gets started, in order to get reimbursed for any work. 
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Mr. Martino 
· Page 2 

Please call me (608)~266-1967 if you have any questions about the program or the reimbursement 
process. Thank you for participating in this important project. 

Sincerely, 

···;~-~ --
Jillian Steffes 
Dry Cleaning Fund Manager 

cc: John Feeney - DNR - Plymouth 
Michelle Williams - Reinhart Boemer Van Deuren - Waukesha 


